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Victoria McCauley

From: Mark Lipp <lipp@fhhlaw.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 10:32 AM
To: Victoria McCauley
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: RE: KQLK(FM), De Ridder, LA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
 
 
 

Good morning Vicky—I was out of the office yesterday so Just getting around to responding. 
 
Yes.  Station KQLK went back on the air within the 30 day period from the Notification date. As a result , we did not 
file the STA request. 
Here is the email from the local engineer confirming that the station did resume operations on September 22, 2020. 
Let me know if you need anything else. 
Stay safe.    
 
 
From: Greg Davis <Greg.Davis@cumulus.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 7:32 PM 
To: Yancy McNair <yancy.mcnair@cumulus.com>; Robert Combs <robert.combs@cumulus.com> 
Subject: KQLK is back on  
  
Transmitter is back on.  I plugged KAYD into the HDLink transmitter at the studios in Beaumont and it played through 
KQLK..   Sounded good. 
Greg 
 
 
 

 
Mark N Lipp 
Partner 
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100 | Arlington, VA 22209 
Tel: 703.812.0445| Fax: 703.812.0486 
lipp@fhhlaw.com| www.fhhlaw.com  
 

From: Victoria McCauley [mailto:Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2022 1:44 PM 
To: Mark Lipp <lipp@fhhlaw.com> 
Subject: KQLK(FM), De Ridder, LA 
 
Mark-- 
 
Our records show that this station has been silent since 8/27/2020.  Did this station ever resume operation? 
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Vicky 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


